From: Gale Dawson

To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: White Rock Bylaw to change building height to 29 stories
Date: April 10, 2021 10:57:22 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Members

I’m a long term resident of White Rock and am asking you to vote NO on adding more height
to buildings! The area in question is already way too congested. | still do not understand why
the City adopts a Community Plan and then changes it. Makes absolutely no sense to me.

Gale Dawson

309-1280 Merklin Street
White Rock.

Sent from Gale's new iPad Air!
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